
 
Thursday 10th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  School Photographs 
 
We have arranged for the school photographers Company to come to school, Monday 21nd March to take 
Family and individual photographs of the pupils. 
 
We have chosen this time so that those families who will be celebrating Eid may like to give photographs 
to relatives and friends as a gift. 
 
Please return the reply sip to the office if you wish to have family photos taken. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of these events. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ann Whitaker 
Administrator 
 

 
I wish for my children to have a Family photo taken. 
 
Childs Name:_________________________________________ Class_____________________ 
 
Sibling ____________________________  Class________________________ 
 
Sibling____________________________   Class ______________________ 
 
Sibling ___________________________    Class ______________________ 
 
Siblins ___________________________    Class_______________________ 


